
 
 
July 5, 2004  
 
 
 
 
Mr. Georgios Zacharioudakis 
Consul General 
Consulate General of Greece 
1170 Place du Frère-André, 3rd floor 
Montreal, Quebec  H3B 3C6 
 
 
 
Mr. Consul General: 
 
On behalf of the Board of Trade of Metropolitan Montreal, our some 7,000 members, and 
myself, I would like to extend our warmest congratulations on Greece’s stunning victory in the 
Europe 2004 championship.  This successful outcome crowns the exceptional efforts of your 
national team. 
 
As an organization focused on growth and success, the Board of Trade can only share your 
pride and rejoice with you at the great honour reflected on your community thanks to the 
excellent team work and perseverance demonstrated throughout the season. 
 
Once again, please accept our hearty congratulations. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Benoit Labonté 
President and CEO 
 
c.c.   M. Constantine A. Kyres, president, Hellenic Board of Trade of Metropolitan Montreal 
 
 
 
 


